
Financial Assistance Policy
Summary

As part of Space Coast Medical Centers’ vision to improve the health of the medically underserved  
in North Brevard County, we provide a sliding fee schedule for patients who meet the income  
requirements.

Eligibility 
Eligibility for financial assistance is determined on a case-by-case basis. Income and family size are 
among the factors taken into account. Financial assistance is offered to patients with and without 
health insurance coverage. If your income is less than 200% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines based 
on the size of your family, you may qualify for the sliding fee schedule.

Applying for Financial Assistance 
An application for financial assistance may be requested and submitted by any patient. We offer 
financial assistance forms in English and Spanish at our Space Coast Medical Centers locations,  
online at spacecoasthealthcenters.org and by calling:

		  Titusville 	 321-268-6836		   
		  Port St. John	 321-877-2700

Completed financial assistance applications and supporting documents can be submitted at  
Space Coast Medical Centers locations, or mailed to:

		  Space Coast Health Centers  
		  836 Century Medical Dr.  
		  Titusville, FL 32796

For additional information about the forms, the process, or supporting documentation, please  
contact Space Coast Health Centers at 386-268-6836.
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